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FLOHtDA POWER & LIGHT COMPANY

November 15, 1982
L-82-506

Mr. James P. O'Reilly
Regional Administrator, Region II j

_,

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission =
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100 =3 ?. rj,

.

Atlanta, Georgia 30303 2 40
ymu=

Dear Mr. O'Reilly: - 0,,
_

.-

Re: St. Lucie Unit 2 ', ;..

Docket No. 50-389, 10 CFR 50.55(e), 82-020 . ' 'o
Lack of Documentation on Class I and II Bolts and Nuts c -

On October 13, 1982, Florida Power and Light Comnany (FPL) notified the
~

Region II Office of Inspection and Enforcement in accordance with the re-
quirements of 10 CFR 50.55(e) of a potential deficiency regarding the lack
of documentation on Class I and II bolts and nuts. FPL is still reviewing
this problem and will submit a final report by December 22, 1982.

Very truly yours,

-; pj u

kUhrig
Vice President
Advanced Systems and Technology
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cc: Director of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555
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